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Friday 28th March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Visit to Davlyn House 
 

On Monday 7th April the children in the Foundation Stage will be visiting a Davlyn House, a local 
resident’s home to share their wonderful Easter Bonnets and Easter songs. This is a very special visit 
where the children will be able to share all their hard work and to bring smiles to other faces. The 
children have helped to plan this trip as part of our ‘Year of the Jubilee’. We wanted to be Pilgrims 
of Hope and help to bring laughter and joy to other people in our community.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 11:15am and will arrive back at school for a late lunch, no later 
than 12:30pm. The children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Molloy 
Class Teacher 
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